
This is to register my opposition to the proposal to build a crematorium on the Firs Farm 
Green Space. I live in Barrowell Green with my husband and two young children and this 
is the only green space we can easily walk to from our house. We use it all the time and 
have been particularly dependent on it during the pandemic. We also regularly use the 
tennis courts here and the nature of this space would be entirely changed by the presence 
of a crematorium. Any proposal that threatens the wetlands and adjoining green space 
would have a major, negative impact on our neighbourhood and quality of life.

Thank you for taking this into consideration.
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